Meeting of the South Richland Conservancy District Board of Directors
August 23, 2023
ZOOM (On-line) Meeting

In attendance for the Board were: Joe Hunting, Chairman; Doug Garvison, Vice-Chairman; Jamie Schiff,
Treasurer/Financial Clerk

The minutes from the Board’'s meeting in May were approved.

Rich Martin provided a report on the water line’s operation. Daily average water usage for May was
7787 gal.; for June, 8,458 gal.; and for July, 5,746 gal. There have been many locate requests due to
the bridge work. Several batteries were replaced recently in connection with the booster station,
including ones associated with the UPS system, QCIl, Omni Source alarm, and smoke alarm. The
generator recently underwent its regular maintenance.

Rich hasn’t heard anything further about the proposed sewer line extension to the landfill. He provided
the engineer for the project the as-built plans.

There was no remediation project update as annual groundwater sampling results from August’s testing
are not yet available.

The November meeting has been rescheduled for Wednesday, November 15, due to a scheduling
conflict.

No Directors are up for reelection in 2024.

The meeting was thereupon adjourned.
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